John P Caruso
CECOM LCMC SEC
Fort Monmouth, NJ 07703
May 15, 2010

Gary Chesney
Executive Director, Products and Services
XTAR, LLC

Dear Gary Chesney:

L-3 GCS Inc. is requesting from us sponsorship for a proposed demonstration of their
VSAT equipment utilizing X-band bandwidth from the XTAR-LANT satellite.

We have reviewed this request and can affirm that this technology briefing they are
providing will assist us with the fight of the Global War on Terror. This demonstration
would be in the interest to the U.S. and our agency offers our sponsorship for the
demonstration.

If any questions, please contact me directly.
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